
TUESDAY, February 15, 2022 
February 21 

• Family Day – Schools are closed 
February 22 

• Non-Instructional Day (School Based) 
February 23 

• Pink Shirt Day 
February 24 

• Grade 8 Rotation 1 Ends (Sem.2) 
 
 

 

If you are a grade 10-12 girl interested in playing soccer, there will 
be a meeting TODAY (Tuesday) in the Weight Room (room 1041) at 
lunch. 
 
All grade 8 and 9 girls interested in playing school soccer, please 
come to the first tryouts this Wednesday after school. Please bring 
soccer cleats and shin pads! 
 
News from the Theatre: 
The production of Alice In Wonderland needs a few extra actors and some 
backstage crew.  See Mrs. Brema in the theatre if interested.  
 
All actors and backstage crew interested in being a part of next year's theatrical 
production, please meet in the Theatre TUESDAY at lunch. Rumour has it that the 
production will be a musical. All grades and experience are welcome.   
 
Improv Theatre is BACK!  Join us in the theatre during lunch on Monday and 
Wednesdays for some hilarious improv.  No commitment necessary, drop ins 
welcome.  

 

Book Club: We'll be discussing The Maze Runner at lunch on Thursday, February 24th. 
Pop by the library for a book. All students are welcome to join! Coming up: Renegades in 
March and The Song of Achilles in April!  
 

Author Tanya Boteju will be joining us for a Zoom chat at 10am on Tuesday in the 
library!  All readers and writers are welcome to join, whether or not you've read one of 
her books! If you'd like to have a look at her books, we have copies available in the 
library. 
 

February is Black History Month! Come down to the library and borrow a book (or a few) 
from our Black History Month display as we celebrate Black authors. 

 
Blind Date with a Book is here! Don't judge a book by its cover!  Check out 
wrapped a mystery book in the library! 



 

February 23rd – Grade 10-12 Ab Ed Post-Secondary Field Trip to Capilano 
University.  Lunch and bus transportation will be provided.  Pick up a permission 
form from 1109. 
March 9th – Ab Ed Leadership Student Field Trip to Kwantlen First 
Nation.  Leadership students are invited to join us for cultural teachings in 
drumming, weaving, history, storytelling and a nature walk.  Lunch and bus 
transportation will be provided. Forms due February 18th and spaces are limited. 
See staff in 1109.  
 
CARVING CLUB - Métis carver Pat Calihou will be running a carving 
circle, March 30- June 22, Wednesday's from 2:00-4:00 outside by the rotunda 
doors. Students will learn to use carving tools to make their own walking sticks 
and paddles, as well as how to woodburn and paint designs. This group is open to 
any students at THSS but sign up is required as spaces are limited. Sign up on 
the sheet posted at room 1109. If you are only able to attend after 5th block, that's 
fine as well. 

 

 
Attention Grade 12 students: SD 42 scholarship packages are due to the career 
centre by March 7. If you need any information about these scholarships or how 
to put together your application packages; you are welcome to connect with Mrs. 
Sekhon in the career centre. 
 
Math4me is accepting academically proficient Grade 11 and 12 students who are 
interested in tutoring/mentoring younger students. They offer very flexible after-
school working hours that are ideal for students in a friendly working environment! 
It's a paid part-time job. You would also have the option to work remotely from the 
safety of your home. Go to the Career Centre for more information. The Math 4 
Me website is: https://math4me.ca/join-us/ 
 

 

 
 

 

Lunch is available by PREORDER only. Order your lunch at Door #3  
(access from outside the Rotunda) between 8:00-8:25 am. 

PICKUP: inside the Rotunda at lunch 

Tuesday: Bento Box 
Wednesday: Buttermilk Fried Chicken Sandwich 
Thursday: Steak Sandwich with Onion Rings 
Friday: Pork Carnitas Tacos 
 
If you would like to order a charcuterie board for Friday, please see Ms. 
Healey or Chef Smith by Wednesday. 

 
 

 

https://math4me.ca/join-us/

